
JUNE 2023 MEETING  
 
We had a wonderful wine tasting at our MWS June meeting. Each winemaker that 
purchased juice from St. James Winery brought their wines to share.  We tasted 12 
wines. There were several Seyval, Chardonel and Vignoles which were tasted as a 
varietal grouping.  It was interesting to taste the different flavors with different yeasts 
chosen.  We also tasted Traminette and Aromella. All the wines were delicious except 
Lisa’s Aromella that had cork taint. But the good news is at least we all now know what 
cork taint tastes like.  
 
 
We welcomed 4 guests that hopefully will become members. Kathy, Miles and David 
Shearrer make Norton from grapes purchased from Jacob Schneider. Tom Wombacher 
brought 2 wines, a Seyval and Vignoles, also purchased juice from St. James and both 
absolutely delicious!  
 
Every winemaker talked about their process on how they made their wine. I will say we 
have some amazing winemakers in MWS.  
Cheers! 









 


